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Ladies and Gentlemen,  I am a 76 year old grandma and I was so fortunate to grow up in a time when the
environment was something we didn't have to think about all the time, but we probably should have. We were able
to just enjoy the beauty of our world.

I now have an 18 year old grandson, and he and his peers think about the rapidly changing climate every single day.
I know this adds much consternation to their young lives and on top of it all they have to watch our politicians sit
around and propose miniscule changes, when a climate emergency should immediately be the top priority of every
politician in our State and in the whole country.

We are OREGON!! We should be the leaders in this catastrophic situation. As Greta Thunberg would
say....SHAME ON YOU!!!
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